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Work Begins on New Hyde Park PAL Gym
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Work has begun to renovate the New Hyde Park PAL gym, including the much needed

replacement of the gym floor, which was ravaged by flooding. "I am glad to see that work has

begun on the new gym floor for the New Hyde Park PAL. Great job by the PAL is bringing

the project to fruition," said Senator Martins.

Attending the most recent meeting were Senator Martins, Town of North Hempstead

Supervisor Jon Kaiman, Town Councilwoman Lee Seeman, Nassau County Legislator

Richard Nicolello and County PAL director Sergeant Doug Kenah and PAL center director



Kevin Worth.


